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REMINDER - FIRST SENT - 17" October 2018
Dear Parents/Carers,

As you may already know, Monday 12" November is the start of this year's
BBC Children in Need Appeal Week. Our school is excited to be joining in with others around the UK to
participate in fundraising for this good cause.

These fundraising events will help your children learn about the lives of disadvantaged children across the
whole of the UK while developing skills like communication, teamwork and decision-making.

In order to raise as much money as possible for Children in Need we are going to have several fundraising
activities.

We will have a cake baking competition using the Children in Need theme of spots. So, your challenge is
to make the spottiest cake and bring it into school on Wednesday 14" November to be in with a chance
of winning mystery prize. The cakes that are brought in will all be sold after school on Friday the 16"
November 2018 after school in the hall.

A duck racing sweepstake - just choose the duck you like the look of and see if that is the one we draw
out of the hat. You could be in with a chance of winning (prize).

Alongside the cake sale and duck sweepstake, we will also be selling some Children in Need wristbands
and light-up keyrings.

Finally, Friday 16" November will be a non-uniform day and we are asking for a £1 donation for this.

The children’s voice will be selling these before and after school throughout the week beginning the 12"
November 2018!

Let’s make a big difference to the lives of children in the UK.

Thank you for your continued support.

Miss White and Mr Dickinson

(Trainee Teachers)



